EDWIN C.BULL
DIRECT LINE: 602.234.9913
E-MAIL: EBULL@BCATTORNEYS.COM

S5

BUuRrRcCH & CRACCHIOLO

June 20, 2019

Via Email and First Class Mail

M. Alan Stephenson, Director

Phoenix Planning & Development Department
200 W. Washington St., 3¢ Floor

Phoenix, AZ 85003

RE: Z-90-18-1; NWC of 43" Avenue and Circle Mountain Road;
Request for Continuance of City Council Hearing from 7/3/19 to 9/4/19

Dear Mr. Stephenson:

On behalf of property owner Desert Hills 160, LLC, we request the City Council’s hearing
of Z-90-18-1 be continued from July 3, 2019 to September 4, 2019. We request the continuance
so we can continue working on outstanding issues prior to the City Council’s hearing,

We ask that Z-90-18-1 be identified on the July 3, 2019 Agenda as a Continuance Item.
Linda Cheney of Desert Hills 160 will send a letter to 600° neighboring property owners
and other interested parties (for whom she has addresses) letting them know of this request for

continuance.

Thank you.

BURCH & CRACCHIOLO/MLA.

Edwin C. Bull

c: Leah Swanton (via email and mail)
Linda Cheney (via email)
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